UNIVERSITY OF BALOCHISTAN, QUETTA.
Office of the University Advancement / Financial Aid

Dated: 28-04-2025

CIRCULAR

It is notified to all the HSSC Passed students of various
departments of University of Balochistan, for the grant of BEEF
Scholarship. The BEEF Office has already displayed student’s merit
list on the BEEF website/Facebook Page.

Therefore, all the concerned student should submit the forms in
the office of UAFA for onward submission to quarter concerned not

later than 16-05-2025 (F/N).

Focal Person,
University of Balochistan.
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